
 

Dear Parents/Guardians, 

     It is our hope that our Homework Help 

Program will be viewed as an opportunity for 

students to complete assignments and achieve a 

greater level of academic success.  The 

completion of homework assignments is an 

essential part of the educational process.  Too 

often incomplete assignments have an 

immediate effect on a student’s grades, hurt a 

student’s ability to learn important concepts, 

and make it more difficult for a student to do 

well on assessments.  

    The time a student spends in Homework Help 

will be time well spent.  Students will have the 

opportunity to complete assignments and study 

under the supervision of a certified, dedicated 

teacher.  Successful completion and attendance 

of HH may also serve as a replacement for  

disciplinary consequences. 

     Please do not hesitate to contact us with any 

questions or concerns at 717-362-8181.     

Forging better communications between 

schools and parents will only serve to benefit 

the students. 

  Yours in Education, 

 

  Mr.  Jared  Shade             

  Acting Principal  
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The Rules for HH:  

 

Complying with these rules will result  

in a successful HH session. 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

We believe that your child is a good  

candidate for Homework Help (HH). 

 

What is Homework Help? It is an 

opportunity that provides students after school 

time to complete school work in a  supervised 

study hall environment.  In addition, two 

certified teachers will be available to support 

your child with questions they may have 

regarding specific assignments.  Missed tests 

and quizzes may also be made up during this 

time.  

 

If you would like your child to participate 

in the HH program please review our rules and 

review the dates available. 

 

We are looking forward to the opportunity 

to work with both you and your child. 

A Message to Parents 

and Guardians 

Upper Dauphin Area School District 

220 North Church St. 

Elizabethville, PA 17023 

Phone: 717.362.8181 

Fax: 717.362.8088  

The Homework Help Program 

Menu of Available HH Dates 

Specialized content area support is of-

fered on the menu above. However if you 

need a quiet place to complete your 

homework or make up a test or quiz, any 

day is an option. 


